[Your Address]
[Date]

[Their Address]

Dear     :
I’m writing to inform you about Afterschool for All, an important effort designed to advance the concept of universal access to afterschool programs in the United States.  
You can indicate your support for afterschool programs by signing on at www.afterschoolalliance.org.  There is no requirement for inclusion as an Afterschool for All partner, financial or otherwise; and it only takes a minute to sign on.  It is our hope that this list will simply serve to convey the broad and diverse support that exists for access to afterschool for all children. 
Currently, twenty-five percent of the nation’s children—14.3 million in all—are alone and unsupervised from 3-6:00 p.m.—the hours when youth are more likely to experiment with drugs and to become victims or perpetrators of violence.  Afterschool programs can – and do – play an important role in promoting healthy lifestyles for youth.  Many programs offer health education, physical activities and even healthy snacks or supper.  
To date, nearly 20,000 partners have signed on to Afterschool for All.  Partners include sixteen governors, 200 mayors, 120 police chiefs and 65 prosecutors, including those from New York, Boston, Los Angeles, Philadelphia, Denver and Seattle. Health based organizations such as the American Academy of Pediatrics, Association of Maternal and Child Health Programs, Center for Mental Health in Schools at UCLA, Kansas State University Community Health Institute, Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services, National Center for Children in Poverty, Healthfirst Inc., Continuum Health Partners, Columbia University’s Mailman School of Public Health, The Children's Health Fund, Urban Health Initiative and Preventive Medicine Institute/Strang Cancer Prevention Center have also signed on.  Other partners include hundreds of regional, state and city organizations; hundreds of local afterschool providers; hundreds of individual supporters and approximately 50 colleges and universities.
Thank you in advance for registering your support for Afterschool for All.  Your participation will add weight to this rapidly growing effort. 

Sincerely,
[Your Name] 
[Phone Number]
[E-mail Address]
